
 

St Mary’s Early Years  

 

 

STAFF AT ST MARY’S 

Mrs Henderson – Senior Early Years Practitioner 

Mrs Lavery – Early Years Practitioner  

Mrs Ewart – Early Years Practitioner  

Mrs MacDonald – Early Years Practitioner  

Mrs Murray – Early Years Practitioner 

Mrs Kane – Early Years Practitioner 

Miss McQueenie – Early Years Practitioner 

Mrs Dodds – Learning Assistant 

 

 

 

Staff News 

Congratulations to Mrs MacDonald who has a 

new job at St Andrew’s RCPS Nursery, closer 

to home.  Her last day at St Mary’s Early Years 

will be on Friday 17th November. She will be 

missed by all staff and our families. We wish 

her all the best in her new post. 

 

Our Learning 

This term we have introduced activities to 

develop learning within our local 

environment. We will visit the local library 

weekly and go out for local walks. 

A small group of children are now going to the 

local woods for 6 weeks to explore and learn 

new skills. We will inform parents and carers 

when your child is given the opportunity to 

participate in this exciting adventure. 

 

Thank you to our parents who have offered to 

help support us with these activities. If you do 

have any spare time to help out please speak 

to a member of staff. 

 

Peep 

Unfortunately we are going to postpone Peep 

for this session due to lack of interest. 

We will try again next session. 

 

 

 

 

Clothing 

Please dress you child appropriately for the 

cold weather. The children are encouraged to 

play outdoors in all weathers. A wee reminder 

to put a change of clothing into your child’s 

bag along with wipes if possible. 

 

Snacks 

Please avoid putting sweet treats in your 

child’s bag and discourage your child from 

eating coming into nursery. Snack is available 

from 8:30am. 

 

Primary 1 Enrolment 

Enrolment week is 20 – 24th November 2023. 

To find out more about enrolling your child in 

St Mary’s, please come along to a short 

information session with Mrs Laird, on 

Monday 20th November at 6pm in the school 

gym hall.  NB This is a change of time. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Can you help with preparations for the  

Christmas fair on 7th December at 6:30pm or 

help run a stall on the night?   The more help 

our Parent Council receive the bigger and 

better the event will be. Please speak to a 

member of staff. 
 

Dates to remember 

P1 ENROLMENT WEEK, Monday 20th – 24th 

November. Meet with Mrs Laird 6pm 20th 

November 

Thursday 7th December Parent Council 

Christmas Fair. 

 

 

 


